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Village Meeting Dates 

The regular monthly 
board meeting is held on 
the 2nd Monday of each 
month at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  All meet-
ings are open to the pub-
lic. 

Residents are encour-
aged to attend and be-
come involved and be 
informed. 

 

INFO-LINE

VILLAGE 
HALL HOURS 

7:00—3:00 M-F  

Visit our website @ 

www.sheridan-il.us 

 

 

 

The Sheridan Police Department  
is participating in  

Operation Juice Box! 
Operation Juice Box is a non-profit  

organization dedicated to promoting a 
positive relationship between law  

enforcement officers and the  
communities they serve. 

Chief Chuck and our other Officers 
will be handing out Juice Boxes while 

on patrol! Be on the look out for them, 
flag them down for a juice box and let’s 

show them our support! 
Help build a relationship between our 

children and our law enforcement! 



SHERIDAN AMERICAN LEGION POST 

729 

 
Rent the  

American Legion 

for your next gath-

ering by calling  

815-496-2380 

~Wednesday Night BINGO~ 

~Friday Night Fish Fry~ 

Legion Meetings-3rd Tuesday of Every Month 

Memorials and Donations are greatly  

appreciated!! 

PLEASE CHECK WITH US ON  AVAILABILITY  OF 

CARRY OUT  SERVICE  

 

Village Permits Issued  

June/July 2020 
 125 E Third St-driveway replacement 

 2431 N 4210th Rd-reroof 

 305 W Pleasant St-reroof/reside 

 730 W Si Johnson Ave-fence 

 
 
 
 
 

GROOT 

recycle dates  

 

 August 7, 21 

Sept 4, 18 

Oct 2, 16, 30 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

PLEASE CONTACT INDIVIDUAL ENTITIES ON 

MEETING SCHEDULES DURING THIS TIME 

 

Sheridan Historical Society - 1st Tuesday 

6:30PM @ Historical Building 

 

Sheridan American Legion - 3rd Tuesday 

7:00PM @ Legion 

 

Mission Township -  2nd Wednesday 7:00PM 

@ Mission Township Building 

 

Sheridan Sanitary District -  4th Wednesday 

6:00PM @ Historical  

Building. 

 

Sheridan Village Board Meetings - 2nd  

Monday 7:00PM @ Village Hall 

 

Sheridan Zoning Board of Appeals @ Village 

Hall - Are always published in the Legal  

Notices of The Times 

 

Sheridan Fire District Trustee Meetings-1st 

Thursday 7:00PM @ Fire Station 

November 3, 2019 

           Sheridan Area Food Pantry 

Located at Sheridan United Methodist Church  

219 S Bushnell Street, Sheridan 

Open 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of every month 

from 8:30 to 9:30 am 

August dates:  August 11th and 25th 

September dates:  September 8th and 22nd 

 
Ottawa Community Food Basket  

joins Sheridan Area Food Pantry  

on the 4th Tuesdays  

from 8:30 - 9:30 am  

with lots of pre boxed  

items for you.  

August 25th & September 22nd 

We continue to practice social distancing and will place pre boxed items into your trunk while you re-

main inside your vehicle. Thank you for your cooperation!  Emergencies call Larry at 815 496 9450 

 



 

The Village started doing annual sidewalk maintenance 

and replacements in 2015.  

  

In that time, we have replaced or constructed approxi-

mately 4,530 linear feet of sidewalk. This includes some 

new construction on Bushnell Street north toward the 

Fire Protection District and Jennings Lyon Day Care. 

Some years we did entire blocks and other years we did 

spot repairs as needed (for example: last year we re-

paired multiple small locations along Si Johnson Street).  

  

An assessment completed in 2018 identified the side-

walks that needed replacement due to their poor condi-

tion. From that assessment we still have eight blocks to 

complete. That’s approximately 2,240 linear feet of 

pending work.  

 

If you have a sidewalk near you in poor condition, please 

give Cathy a call so that we can add it to our annual side-

walk replacements! 



 

The cup is half full. You have heard before that the cup is half full or half empty. It is a matter of 
perspective and motivation to see the cup being half full. 
 

With Covid-19 impacting every one’s life in some way or another, we here in Sheri-
dan have many things to be grateful for, as I walk around the village and appreci-
ate the cup half full perspective. 
 
To share, let me start with the fact that I am a relative newcomer to the Village of 
Sheridan, being a home owner here for nearly 7 years. With that said COVID changed 
my daily routine abruptly around the end of February. Since then, I have been able to 
view and observe the numerous positive responses of the residents of Sheridan, as 
they adapt continually to an altered daily format through the beginning and into the 
summer months.  
 
The strength and commitment exhibited from the parents walking or bike riding with their chil-
dren shows their resiliency to do the best regardless of the circumstances. That same strength 
and resiliency is shown as I walk around the Village with my dog. From the good being done at 
the American Legion, to the Fire Protection District and the Police Department. We can be appre-
ciative of our Library, with the Staff working hard and enthusiastically excited about their reading 
program and other fun educational exercises, while preparing the Sheridan children for some 
semblance of returning to school.  
 
I also find inspiring, the many people using the assets of Centennial Park. From the Pavilion to the 
Playground, all being enjoyed in a positive way, parents, children, friends and family. During the 
day and at lunch time. All very nice to see. 
 

I find the Historical Society a more than Half Full Cup asset, providing educational 
and historic importance allowing all ages of people to grasp and understand where 
the hard work and ethics of the Village came from. We can all be thankful for those 
who set the plate for the good things we enjoy now. And of similar importance the 
sacrifices exhibited when walking through the Veterans Memorial. Each War and 
conflict showing those who selflessly gave the most they could to preserve the Free-
doms and Constitution of The United States of America. 
 
Our local churches provide a Cup that is More than Half Full, with the dedication to worship and 
to serve the Village residents in any way they can to assist during these trying and difficult times. 
Always a place of Peace, Love, and Mercy with a needed connection to The Lord. 
 

Accolades to the Sheridan Business District and the business owners who, steadfast, work 
hard, providing the Village Residents with products, services, and at times, special needs. All 
done happily and enthusiastically meeting those demands along with employing others as 
part of their service product team. 
 
With that being said, the Cup being more than Half Full, is generated daily from the many Village residents whom stop to say Hi, 
share a friendly wave and a smile when I walk or ride through our town. It is with those moments that I know I am Proud and Hap-
py to be a resident of Sheridan. It is here that, the Cup is More than Half Full, and a great place to live and raise a family.  
 
I am sure I did not highlight all the 
many positive attributes of our Village. I 
would encourage everyone to share a 
few of their thoughts as to, “Why the 
Cup Is More Than Half Full in the Vil-
lage of Sheridan.” I would be more than 
interested to receive more positive in-
put. 
 
Thanking  you all in advance, and 
Please Be Safe and Be Healthy. 

Jay Waldvogel 



 

The Village have 

been rescheduled for Saturday August 

8th, 2020 from 8-4PM. 
If you are interested in having your 

home added to our map directing  

people to your sale please contact 

Cathy @ Village Hall  

815-496-2251 
The Garage Sale Ad will be published in The Times, The Shopper and 

The Record. We are asking that anyone having a sale  

contribute $3.00 to help cover advertising costs. Maps will be  

available before the sale at area businesses. 

WE HOPE THINGS KEEP IMPROVING AND WE WON’T HAVE TO RESCHEDULE AGAIN!!! 

CLEAN UP DAY WILL BE AUGUST 14TH!! 
The Village Wide Clean-Up has been scheduled for Friday August 14th, during 

regular garbage pick-up schedule. You may place out for collection unlimited 

household garbage and large items including furniture and appliances. 

We will also be offering our quarterly E-Waste pick-up at this time. These 
items will also be picked up curbside-just keep separate from other items. (E-
waste items would be anything with a motor, cord or 
battery powered.) 

THERE WILL BE NO PICKUP FOR CONSTRUCTION 

MATERIALS 
ALL ITEMS MUST BE PLACED BY THE CURBSIDE BY 

6:00A.M. 

Any questions you may have regarding items that will be accepted 

for pick-up may be answered by contacting Groot at (815)496-9000 

or Sheridan Village Hall at (815)496-2251. 

 

THIS SERVICE IS FOR GROOT CUSTOMERS ONLY!! 







Village of Sheridan-Burning Ordinance: 
Leaves and landscape waste may be burned on  

private property only at such times as the Village does 

not maintain a disposal side for such. During periods of 

time that burning is allowed, the burning may only take 

place during daylight hours and supervised by an adult 

and must be fully extinguished. No garbage may be 

burned. 

 

Please be kind to your neighbors 

and make sure all fires are  

attended at all times and  

extinguish by dusk! 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Robert W. Rowe Public Library  

Some information on assistance with your  

library needs during these times. 
We are all in this together and we will come out 

stronger for it. 

August Events 

Saturday Aug. 1: Magic for Muggles: A YA Program 9AM-12PM 

Saturday, Aug. 8: Summer Reading Program Ends. 

Wed. Aug. 12: Cake & Crime Mystery Book Discussion Group 12PM 

Thurs.  Aug. 13: Library Board Meeting 7PM 

Tues. Aug. 18: Sock Knitting 9:30AM-12PM 

Tues. Aug. 18: Afternoon Movie 1PM 

Sat. Aug. 21: Magic for Muggles Part 2 9AM-12PM 

Mon. Aug. 24: R.E.A.L. Readers (Non Fiction) Book Discussion Group 12PM 

Tues. Aug. 25: ROWE Readers (Fiction) Book Discussion Group 7PM 

Fri. Aug. 28: Bunco 1PM 

 

September Events 

Mon. Sept. 7: Library Closed 

Wed. Sept. 9: Cake & Crime Mystery Book Discussion Group 12PM 

Thurs. Sept. 10: Library Board Meeting 7PM 

Tues. Sept. 15: Sock Knitting 9:30AM-12PM 

Tues. Sept. 15: Afternoon Movie 1PM 

Thurs. Sept. 17: Senator Rezin Office Sec State Mobile Drivers License Renewal 
Program 10AM-2PM 

Fri. Sept. 25: Bunco 1PM 

Mon. Sept. 28: R.E.A.L. Readers (Non-Fiction) Book Discus-
sion Group 12PM 

Tues. Sept. 29: ROWE Readers, (Fiction) Book Discussion 
Group 7PM 

All programs are ADA Accessible and may be  

cancelled or changed. Please check our website at 
rwrlibrary.org for more information. 



 



 

Sheridan Historical Society Museum 

 
Hope everyone has been staying safe and healthy during this time. 

 

Please note, we are only open this year by appointment. Not more than five people 
per visit due to our space size. 

 

Please remember, we have many interesting items and records available: School  

photos and yearbooks, church histories, family history books, plat books, Obituaries, 
LaSalle County & Kendall County history books. 

 

So, if while staying home and you are working on your family history and need 
some help or assistance, Please reach out and we will try to help you. Or, if you are 
just interested in something and want help searching it down. We will try to help. 

 
Open on Sunday’s April-October from 1:00PM-3:00PM or by appointment. Genealogy assistance is  

available always-call fro appointment. 

Contact Sandy Vahl 815-712-0279 or Jean McNelis 815-695-5609 

 


